
STATEMENT OF MAILING NOTICE 

The Governor's Office of Emergency Services (Cal OES) has complied with the 
provisions of Government Code section 11346.4, subdivision (a)(l) through (4), 
regarding the mailing of the notice of proposed regulatory action. The notice 
was mailed and posted on the Cal OES website on April l, 2022, at least 45 days 
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